## Unit 531 Board Meeting March 12, 2017

## Present:

Gene Katz, Rick Gold, Louise Manganelli, Don Cooper,. Lorraine Gordon, and guest from Unit 549 Art Foeste

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Gene Katz

## Old Business:

The minutes if January 30, 2017 were approved.

The Board approved changing the Starting Time Unit Games to be 12:30, with lunch to be served at 12:oclock. This will take effect at the April 2 game.

## New Business:

The board had a discussion of changing the Board meetings to 11:30.

Gene Katz is to confirm with the Presbyterian Church that it will be available to us on May 5 and 6. He will also contact the ACBL and pursue their sending an email to all Non Life Masters.

Louise Manganelli is to check availability of November 19 for a Unit Game

Don Cooper will check on getting the Forum to insert all Non Life Master Tournaments.

April 8 has been set and sanctioned for a Non Life Master Tournament which Unit 531 and 549 will cohost. Unit 549 will provide all the snacks and food, Unit 531 shall do the same for the next Tournament which has a possible date of July 15. AS in the San Marcos facility does not book more than 90 days in advanced, this is yet to be determined.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:50

Respectfully submitted by Lorraine Gordon